
 
 
 
Ph      (44) 01730829416                                              Sunny Bank, 
 RE: Claims of speed camera benefit  
Kenny Shamus [ShamusKenny@tfl.gov.uk]  
Sent: Friday, January 09, 2015 10:04 AM  
To:  
Idris Francis 
Cc:  
'mayor@london.gov.uk'; Daniels Leon [LeonDaniels@tfl.gov.uk] 
 
Dear Mr Francis 
 
You wrote to the members of the TfL Surface Transport Panel on the subject of speed 
cameras on 4 December 2014. Leon Daniels has now written to you in answer to your 
various correspondence. The members of the Panel have nothing further to add. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Shamus Kenny  
 
Head of Secretariat | Transport for London 
 
Floor 6 | City Hall | The Queen's Walk | London | SE1 2AA 
 
020 7983 4913 or 0754 0642 695 
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